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Thank You! For the support at:  

Beachin’ Fridays in Mauldin 
 

                      

                                              

Well!!! Our last evening did not end exactly as we planned!!! We needed the 

rain; however, it needed to hold off 30 more minutes!! It cooled down in a 

hurry! 

Y'all, we cannot begin to express our appreciation for your help in our 

Beverage Ticket Tent............... Every moment you spend is greatly 

appreciated!!!  We have certainly added new volunteers to our group; and I 

have enjoyed getting to know those of you who helped….!  I Hope you are 
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going to enjoy all the rest of your Summer Friday nights in Air Conditioning and relaxing! Keep 

in touch for Fall Sooie BBQ time and other special times we will be contacting you!  

Thanks again for sharing a precious gift; your Time and Friendship!   

Blessings! 

 

Janice Holcombe 

 

 

President Message 

I hope you are having a wonderful time this summer, 

enjoying family and friends. We have two months left in our 

fiscal year.  I want to finish my tenure strongly. I believe we 

had a successful first year together as a Civitan Club. As we 

look back over the year, we have a lot to be proud about. We 

have built some strong relationships with some well-known 

community organizations. Our partnerships with the RMH, 

the Generation Group, March of Dimes, and Special 

Olympics are some examples of what we have been able to 

accomplish thus far.  

Words cannot express how grateful I am to each of you for your support for our club.  I hope you 

saw the lovely email from Janice Holcombe, thanking us for our work with the Mauldin Beach 

Night.  I am hoping we will be able to make another visit to Star Night at Generation before the 

end of September.   

As we prepare for our Award and Installation Program, please go ahead and send in your check, 

so we can confirm our head count.  We need 20 persons to attend to meet our contract agreement 

with the Seasons Café and Catering.  Again, the event is set for September 21, at 6:00 pm. We 

are expecting to have an excellent event. It would be great if every Mauldin Civitan member will 

attend and invite a guest. Please don’t hesitate to give me a call if you have any questions or 

concerns. I look forward to seeing you this Thursday night. Please bring a guest who you think 

may be interested in joining our group.   

 

Builders of Good Citizenship  

Jimmy 

 

 



  3      
 

Saturday Morning Farmer’s Market 

     

 

                              

   

          

 

 

Hilton Head to host 2017 Civitan Convention 

September 8-10 

 
The Convention will be held at the Holiday Inn known as the Beach House. To make 

reservations call 855-433-0341 and use code, SCD. The rate is $159. They will only hold the 

block of rooms until August 8, 2017.  

Hilton Head Civitan is looking forward to making this a wonderful event. 

 

RONALD McDONALD HOUSE PROJECT 
 

On July 5, 2017, Mauldin Civitan Club members Barbara Angle and Allen Chavis along with 

volunteers Stacey Chavis and Madison Washington baked cookies and cinnamon streusels at the 

Ronald McDonald House in Greenville SC. The Ronald McDonald House is the home away 

from home for families of children in need of medical treatment. 
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AUGUST / One Night One Shirt: Friday, August 18th  
We've teamed up with Greenville Clothing Co. and The Greenville Drive to bring you the best 
casual day in the Upstate! Stay tuned for this year's t-shirt design and ordering process. Follow 
us on social media for updates, or email kvenuto@rmharolinas.com.  
  

SEPTEMBER: 
Young Professional's Host a Meal: Wednesday, September 13th  
Calling all YP's! Our Red Shoe Society invites you to join them at our House to network, prepare 
a meal for the families staying at our House and receive a tour of the expansion! Contact 
Samantha for more information: sbauer@rmhcarolinas.com 
  

Fall Fashion Sip and Shop: Thursday, September 14th from 5-9pm at the Haywood Mall  
Details below!  
  

OCTOBER:  
Fall For Greenville Volunteer Event: October 13-15 Downtown Greenville 

Volunteer on behalf of our House and Red Shoe Society! Red Shoe Society, one of the 2017 
benefitting charities, is in search of volunteers to help make the festival a success. Email Al to 
sign-up today: fiedler.al@gmail.com.  
  

EURO Auto Festival: Saturday, October 21st (*corrected date) 
As the sole 2017 benefiting charity, we need your help throughout the festival to make it a 
success. Email Rose for more information: rwoelker@rmhcarolinas.com  

  
NOVEMBER / Red Shoe Society Greenville Royale: Friday, November 10th at Revel 
Details to follow! Contact Daniel with questions: d.lock@hospitalityamerica.com 

  

DECEMBER / 18th Annual Holiday McGala: Friday, December 1st at the TD Convention 
Center. Details below!  

  

 

   
Happy Summer! 

Keep Cool !!! 

 
 

http://rmhc-carolinas.org/
http://cts.vresp.com/c/?RonaldMcDonaldHouseC/2398ba6601/39f60fd8fe/bb964f0bff
http://cts.vresp.com/c/?RonaldMcDonaldHouseC/2398ba6601/39f60fd8fe/fd1265db43/sid=t428
mailto:kvenuto@rmhcarolinas.com
mailto:sbauer@rmhcarolinas.com
http://cts.vresp.com/c/?RonaldMcDonaldHouseC/2398ba6601/39f60fd8fe/5353ecadf0
mailto:fiedler.al@gmail.com
mailto:rwoelker@rmhcarolinas.com
mailto:d.lock@hospitalityamerica.com
http://cts.vresp.com/c/?RonaldMcDonaldHouseC/2398ba6601/39f60fd8fe/bc7bc828c5
http://cts.vresp.com/c/?RonaldMcDonaldHouseC/2398ba6601/39f60fd8fe/bc7bc828c5
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Save the Date 
July 23-26, 2018 

Mauldin Civitan Club Sponsors Bus Trip to 

Hampton, Norfolk, Virginia Beach Virginia 

$550 person ($50 nonrefundable deposit  

to secure spot by December 1, 2017) 

$500 balance due by April 2, 2018 

Trip Includes:  

1. Round Trip charted bus  
 

2. (3) nights Hampton Embassy Suites Hotel accommodations (2 double beds 

per  room) 
 

3. (3) buffet breakfasts Hampton Embassy Suites Hotel 
 

4. (3) Managers Reception Hampton Embassy Suites Hotel (includes hors 

d’oeuvre, 2 alcoholic beverages)    
  

5. Captain Georges Restaurant  
 

6. Spirit of Norfolk dinner cruise 
 

7. NASA/Langley Museum  
 

8. Virginia Beach/Shopping 

 

Please contact Sharon Thomas Cell: 757-620-6068 

sharoncivitanpreselect@yahoo.com or sharonwas@netzero.net 

 

mailto:sharoncivitanpreselect@yahoo.com

